
 

   

        

                 December 1, 2023           

Dear Fellow Retiree, 
 
In 2023, BGERA celebrated its 41st Anniversary.  The year started out with our Spring General Meeting and Bull & Oyster 
Roast in March at the Timonium Fairgrounds and continued with the June Shrimp Feast & Bull Roast at Conrad’s Ruth Villa. 
The outdoor June Shrimp Feast & Bull Roast was a great success as retirees once again enjoyed spending time with each 
other. The Fall General Meeting and Bull & Oyster Roast was held in November.  
 
Our planned trips this year were:  August 3rd - Fisherman’s Wharf & Delaware Park, September 13th - Delaware Park, 
October 25th - The Jimmy Buffet Show at the Dutch Apple Theater.  
 
It is time to renew your membership, which will currently expire on January 31, 2024.  Our annual membership dues are 
$25.00 and runs from February 1st to January 31st of the following year.  Your dues must be current in order to attend the 
2024 Spring General Meeting and Bull & Oyster Roast which we are planning for March 21, 2024, in Timonium.  This event 
is “free” for paid BGERA members.  In the past, we have organized single and multiple day bus trips, and cruises.  BGERA 
members will be notified of new events and updates by mail, email and our website. 
 
Our website (www.bgeretirees.com) makes it easier for our members to find information about upcoming events and 
important announcements.  We also added upcoming BGE sponsored volunteer opportunities for our members. Although 
we cannot accept applications for membership, trip sign-up, or payments through our website.  
 
A note to new members:  you can access the website for the first time by using the last 5 digits of your employee number 
as your User ID and your last name (in all CAPS) as your password.  Once you sign in, you can change your password 
through the “YOUR PROFILE” link at the top of the web page, to a password that is unique to you. 
 
We are continuing to plan events and look forward to hearing from anyone interested in becoming a committee member.   
Look for us on Facebook and join Baltimore Gas & Electric Retirees’ Association.  
 
If you are currently a member, we thank you for your support and would appreciate your renewal.  If you are not yet a 
member, we encourage you to join and to share this information with other retirees who are not yet members.  To become 
a member or renew your membership, simply complete the application at the bottom of this letter and return it along with 
your check or money order for $25.00 made payable to BGERA and mail to: 
 
     Jim Bishoff 
     1730 Mews Way 

 Fallston, MD  21047-2023 
 

Carol Wellham 
Carol Wellham 
BGERA President 2024-2025 
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BGE RETIREES’ ASSOCIATION DUES 2024 

Name: _______________________________________________________   Phone: _________________________ 
 
Address:  ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City/State: _______________________________________________________________ Zip: __________________ 
 
Employee Number:  _________________   Email: * _______________________________Cell No: ________________ 

*By including your email address, you authorize us to contact you with notices and event flyers through email.  In the 
future, this will be our preferred way in place of paying for postage to use the U.S. Postal System. 

P.O. Box 1475 
Baltimore, Maryland 21203 

www.bgeretirees.com 

Retirees’ Association Retirees’ Association 

http://www.bgeretirees.com/

